
Project Update: May 2015 
 
From January till May 2015 I presented the project results in two elementary schools and 
three high schools in Sarajevo Canton. In May 2015, I completed the presentation of the 
project to students of all semesters at Biology Department of Faculty of Science and 
Mathematics in Sarajevo. On Facebook the group: “Ants of Bosnia and Herzegovina” has more 
than 100 members. Also I sent scientific article regarding diversity and ecology of wood ants 
in Bosnia-Herzegovina in Forestry Journal and till final report I will have confirmation of 
acceptance.  Mountaineering societies were not interested in oral presentations, so I 
distributed promotional material in mountain houses and offices of mountaineering 
associations. 
 
Till end of June 2015 an appointment with the Director of the Protected Areas in Canton 
Sarajevo will be held. I expect to get support to continue research of wood ants in the 
Protected Areas in Canton Sarajevo. At that meeting I will arrange the placement of 
promotional boards in a protected area of the waterfall “Skakavac”. 
 

 
 
Presentation held at Faculty of Science and Mathematics in Sarajevo to the students of 
second semester. 
 

 
 
Formica pratensis using the common juniper seed cons that are substitution for resin. 


